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DHANAMAN]JURI UNIVERSITY, MANIPUR

NOTICE

Imphal, the 22" August, 2025

No.1-DMU/MAN/ENT-2025: It is hereby notified for information that — The Entrance
Examination for admission to the PG I*' Seminar in Manipuri scheduled for 23™ August,
2025 has been postponed on 29™ August, 2025. The list of Eligible candidates for appearing

in the examination and the schedule will be notified later on.

B—

(Prof. H. Sumatibala Devi)
HEAD
Department of Manipuri (PG)
Dhanamanjuri University, Manipur

Copy to:

PA to the Hon'ble Vice-chancellor, DMU

The Dean School of Humanities, DMU

The Registrar, DMU

The Controller of Examinations, DMU

The Webmaster, DMU- With a request to upload in the University website
Notice board of the Department
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